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Grand Knightõs Message 
Hello Brother Knights and Columbiettes, 

I would like to thank everyone 

who supported our Knight at the 

races held on January 13, it was 

a big success, I hope everyone 

had a wonderful time. Many 

thanks to all who helped sell 

tickets ,donate food serve, cleanup, etc way 

to many names to list. 

The Corporation will be having their annual 

Super Bowl party on Super Bowl Sunday 

February 5th, see flier for details. We will be 

having our first Comedy night on Friday 

March 10,2017. Please purchase your tickets 

early as we will not be selling more than 100 

tickets and none will be sold at the door, this 

I can guarantee you will be a fun night of 

laughs. 

I would like to wish everyone a Happy 

Valentines Day!!!!!! 

Please take note on our calendar how we 

have consolidated meetings, so everyone can 

spend more time with their families, 

remember family comes first. Thank you to 

all in the corporation for signing up and 

covering all of our parties so quickly, it 

really helps. 

Let us all do something nice for someone 

anyone maybe a stranger, can you imagine 

what a better world this would be if we all 

could do a single act of kindness each day. 

 

Respectfully Yours 

SK Chris Hillier 

Grand Knight 

St. Kilian Council # 2204 

Columbiette Chatter  
 

Dear Sister Columbiettes,  

Many of you are now in the 

recovery mode of the holiday 

season, after attending and 

hosting holiday events.  Now 

is the time to abide by our 

New year resolutions and dreams. 

Looking forward to a successful 

Columbiette year.   We are looking for new 

members and Major degree members 

coming forth.  Please ask friends and 

relatives to be part of our organization. 

Our Fashion Show and dinner will take 

place on April 2nd with our Chairperson 

Carol Burns and her committee working 

hard for a successful event.  Our ever ready 

money handler for tickets is Jackie 

Sperlazzo.  The cost is $25 with a great 

menu with additional purchase of . lotto 

board, basket raffle and 50/50 chances  

You may if you did not already bring in a 

baby gift for birth right.  These gifts will be 

brought to chapter at the Feb meeting. 

Thank you all for your generous gifts in the 

past. 

Have a Happy Valentine's Day and looking 

forward to seeing you at our 

Feb. 6th meeting at 7Pm. 

Louise LaGatta 

Columbiette President 

See page 3 for details 
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  Editors Corner   
The Mariner will be printed 

once a month with one issue 

for the months of July and Au-

gust, for a total of eleven (11) 

issues by and for the Farming-

dale Council #2204, Knights 

of Columbus. Meetings are 

held on the 1st and 3rd Tues-

days of each month in the 

Council Hall located at the 

intersection of Morton Street 

and Garity Place. The mailing 

address is 1 Morton Street,  

Farmingdale, NY  11735-

4340. 

The deadline for material for 

publication in the Mariner is 

the Friday that follows the 3rd 

Wednesday of the prior month.  

PLEASE keep this deadline in 

mind for articles you wish to 

have publish in the Mariner. 

     Good of the Order   

Brothers those in need will always be 

with us. If you can remember to bring  

some kind of dry or can goods, such as 

tuna, vegetables, pasta cereal etc., to 

each meeting, the Council will arrange 

to get this food to the Parish Pantry. 

   We must always have new members 

flowing into our ranks and it is your 

privilege and your duty as a Knight of 

Columbus to recruit and retain the 

strength your needs to carry on the 

great works so well begun. You know 

as well as I do that there are many fine 

unselfish Catholic gentleman who 

would be Knights if we would but give 

them a word of suggestion and lead 

them towards our banner. I appeal to 

each and everyone of you to select one 

man that you deem worthy and lead 

him to us. Brotherôs please communi-

cate to the Council that a Brother or 

family member is ill.  

Sick and Distressed     

  Please keep the following Knights, Columbiettes, Family members and Friends in your prayers. Please also keep 

in your prayers all others who have requested our prayers, but due to miscommunications or timing, are not listed. 

God knows who they are and a simple thought to include them is sufficient. 

Sick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Recently Deceased 

 
 
 

 

 

Please inform the Grand Knight, Deputy Grand Knight, Financial Secretary of Any 

Brother that is Sick or has Passed Away. 

Father McGivney 

Pray for US 

TERRY DOWD 

DAN TOOMEY 

JOANN LINDEN 

BILL SISCO 

IRIS SISCO 

EMMA ZILINICKI 

ANNE DUGGAN 

VINNY MASSIMO 

ALLISON RACE 

HUGH GILMORE 

WENDY SACHS 

SEAN FINNEGAN 

ALLISON RACE 

MARY ZAREMBA 

GALAGHER FAMILY 

BLAZE MONTUORI 

SAL FERRARA 

HADIE DOMKOWSKI 

ROLF KNAAK 

DYLAN MCARTHY 

DETECTIVE STEVEN MCDONALD 

MARIA URBANOWSKI 

NICHOLAS MONTUORI 

MARIE MORGAN 

JANET NAPOLITANO 

MARION ALICEA 

RAYMOND EBERT 

ROBERTO SANTOS 

GEORGE LUNDIN  
PGK,FDD,CHAPTER CHAIRMAN 
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List of Upcoming Important Dates  
 

FEBRUARY-2017  
  2ðGroundhog Day 
  5ðSuper Bowl Party 330 pm ( see flier for details) 
  7ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204, 7PM  

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING  
14ðValentine's Day 
20ðPresident's Day 
21ðSocial Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING 
 

MARCH-2017  
  7ðBiz Meeting, Council #2204, 7PM 

Officers meeting directly FOLLOWING 
10ðComedy Night at the Council 
12ðDaylight Savings Time 
17ðSt Patrickôs Day 
20ðFirst day of Spring 
21ðSocial Meeting, 1 Morton St, 7PM/ Corporation 

meeting directly FOLLOWING 
 

You will be notified of any changes as soon as possible.  

All Officers meetings will be held at the Council Hall  

Happy Birthday Brotherõs  

March 

OFFICERôS MEETING 
 

Beginning in January 2017 
 

THE OFFICERS MEETING WILL BE HELD 
EVERY MONTH DIRECTLY  

FOLLOWING THE BUSINESS MEETING!!! 

SUPERBOWL PARTY 
 

Sunday Feb 5, 2017 
3:30 PM 
At the 

Farmingdale Catholic Center 
1 Morton Street, Farmingdale, NY 

 
 
$15.00 PER PERSON INCLUDES: 

FOOD, BEER, WINE AND SODA 
 
FOR TICKETS CALL THE HALL 631-755-2204 

or JOE DEL 631-694-9073 
or CHRIS HILLIER 631-445-9026 

 
WE WILL HAVE A LOTTO BOARD AS WELL!!! 

John J Antonacci 

Thomas Ballantyne 

William J Coughlin 

Glenn G De Bona 

Kenneth J De Stefano 

Michael Duffy 

Geoffrey W Fenwick 

Augustine S Fernando 

Joseph R Meglio 

Samuel T Nicoletti 

Austin E Riddle 

Jeremy Riddle 

Nicholas J Rutigliano 

Salvatore Scacco 

Paul P Schweickert 
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NEW WEBSITE FOR KofC INSURANCE:  

www.kofc.org/insurance 

Insurance Check-Up for 2017   

 

Where did 2016 go? It seems like it was summer yesterday and Thanksgiving was last week.  

I hope you and your family had a great finish to 2016. Now, the first quarter of 2017 has flown by.  

Hopefully, youôve established a few goals for this year. Iôve learned a great tip regarding resolutions. First, write them 

down. Itôs not too late if you havenôt already done this. Commit your goals to paper and post it someplace you will see it 

often. Writing down a goal is the first step towards achieving it. It may not make sense at first, but Iôm sure you have 

heard stories of the success this simple task can bring. Whether your goal is to exercise more, give more to charity, read 

more or watch less television, youôre more likely to accomplish it if you write it down.  

Second, resolve to have an expert look at your finances. I recommend that you have a team of experts help you, and I 

would love to be the first you sit with. Letôs schedule some time to meet together, and I, your professional Knights of 

Columbus insurance agent, will provide an ñinsurance check-upò (at no cost!) that will evaluate any gaps in your 

familyôs life insurance protection. Now might be the perfect time to fill those gaps, not later. Keep in mind that unlike 

many other products, you donôt just need money to obtain life insurance; you also need good health, and no one knows 

when your health could change.  

Did I mention my check-up is free of charge? When was the last time you received something for free that could provide 

value to you and your family for generations? Call me today. Happy New Year! 

Plan for this Tax Day and into the Future   

April 15 (tax day) is right around the corner. Itôs become popular this time of year to encourage the opening of an IRA or 

similar retirement annuity, or the depositing of additional funds into an existing account, as a tax-savings vehicle. Or 

perhaps someone has tried to convince you to open an account, touting the rate of interest that money in one of these 

accounts can earn. Let me join the chorus of folks encouraging you to open or add funds to an annuity, but for a different 

reason.  

Certainly, contributing money to a Knights of Columbus annuity will allow you to save some money on your income tax 

return. And, our annuities do pay a very competitive interest rate, consistent with our primary goal of absolute safety of 

principal. Opening or adding to an annuity for these reasons, however, strikes me as taking a short-term view of a 

product that is designed to provide long-term security. How much security? How does retirement income that you cannot 

outlive ð guaranteed ð sound to you?  

Here at the Knights of Columbus, you can open a retirement annuity for as little as $300. Consistent and disciplined 

savings placed into that annuity over time can ï properly structured ï guarantee you an income at retirement that you 

cannot outlive. That guarantee ð along with the fact that no one has ever lost money left in a Knights of Columbus 

annuity (remember ï absolute safety of principal) ð really will provide you with peace of mind.  

I am happy to meet with you ï at your convenience and in your home ï to explain in detail the benefits of opening a 

Knights of Columbus annuity, along with the benefits of our top-rated life insurance, disability income and long-term 

care insurance plans.  

Sincerely and Fraternally,  
 

John Knichel PGK  
Field Agent-Izzo Agency 
Knights Of Columbus 
570 Expressway Dr., 
South Suite 2C 


